
Health Guidelines for Social Club Gatherings 

Dear [Social Club Members], 

As we prepare for our upcoming gatherings, it is essential to prioritize the health and safety of all 

members. Below are the guidelines we ask everyone to follow: 

Health and Safety Guidelines: 

• All members should be fully vaccinated against COVID-19. 

• Please do not attend if you are feeling unwell or have any symptoms of illness. 

• Wear masks when indoors or in crowded settings. 

• Maintain social distancing of at least 6 feet where possible. 

• Hand sanitizers will be available at all gathering locations; please use them frequently. 

• Meals will be served in single portions to minimize contact. 

Additional Precautions: 

• We will keep gatherings outdoors whenever possible. 

• Please RSVP in advance to help us manage attendance. 

• If you have any concerns or suggestions, don't hesitate to reach out to the organizing 

committee. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. Together, we can ensure a safe and 

enjoyable gathering for all members. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Social Club Name] 


